
Announcements for Wednesday, January 25, 2023 

❖ Attention 11/12th graders: First Coast Technical College showcase fieldtrip is 

scheduled for February 7th from 10 a.m. to 12 noon.  Interested 11th & 12th grade 

students can explore two career programs of their choice for a hands-on-career 

after high school. This showcase is free and bus transportation will be provided to 

and from this event. Applications for this field trip will be available on Monday in 

the main Guidance area. Applications are due in 9th grade Guidance by Friday, 

January 27th.  Please feel free to follow up with Mrs. Graham for more 

information. 

 

❖ Any student interested in joining chorus next year is welcome to talk to Ms. 

Mattingly in the chorus room.  Available classes include both open enrollment and 

auditioned groups.  New for next year is a contemporary a cappella class!  Also 

offered next year are AP Music Theory and Pre-AP Music. 

 

❖ Auditions for Singing Valentines will be held next week.  Auditions are open to all 

students at Bartram.  Form a small group and choose a fun, upbeat song, one 

minute or less, a cappella or with acoustic instrumental accompaniment (ukelele, 

guitar, etc.)  Auditions will be held next Monday after school or Tuesday before 

school.  See Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room, Performing Arts Hallway Room 239 

to sign up, or if you have questions!   

 

❖ Hola Bears! Are you taking Spanish and struggling, or do you just want extra help 

to boost your grade? The Hispanic Honor Society offers free Spanish tutoring 

every morning at 8:45am in Portable 15, Mrs. Smith’s room. Starting TODAY, they 

will also offer afternoon tutoring on Wednesdays after school in the Media 

Center. Ask your Spanish teacher for more information! 

 

❖ “Bartram Celebrates Literacy Spirit Week!” This week the entire district will take 

part in a Spirit Week. Students and teachers, here are our dress-up days! 

o Tomorrow: “Dress Like Text” – Wear BLACK & WHITE only 

o Friday: “HATS ON” for Reading 


